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Invitation to Bid 

Aluminum Shutters 
(posted on bulletin board and website) 

 

The Town of Indian River Shores invites interested parties to submit sealed proposals no later 

than 10:00 a.m. on Friday, January18, 2019, for the Aluminum Shutters for the Town Hall 

Council Chambers at the Town’s Municipal Complex.  

This is for six (6) decorative, non-functional shutters that will be affixed to the concrete 

exterior wall facing A1A, and measure 100” x 23 ½”.   

Interested parties may view the Invitation to Bid and additional information regarding this 

proposal on the Town’s website: http://www.irshores.com or 

contact the Town’s Public Works Manager, Adam Brobst, at 

publicworks@irshores.com. 

All proposals should be mailed or delivered in person no 

later than 10:00 a.m. on Friday, January 18, 2019, to: 

Town Clerk – “Town Council Chambers Shutters Proposal” 

6001 Highway A1A 

Indian River Shores, FL  32963 

The Town of Indian River Shores reserves the right to reject 

any or all proposals submitted in the best interest of the 

residents of the Town.  The official notification of the recipient chosen to be awarded the bid will 

be made following the Town Council meeting on January 24, 2019.  

 


